
Trenton Outboard Racing Club 
 
The Trenton Outboard Racing Club (TORC) will be holding our 70th annual race on September 26, 
2020.  
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, our race is very scaled back from recent years. As a club, we plan on 
adhering to all current Executive Orders that are in place while holding our race. We will follow the 
most up to date orders that pertain to us which are in effect September 26. 
 
With the above in mind, here are the plans which will be put in place. 
 
The maximum number of people permitted to gather is 100. Assuming 25 drivers, their crew, and 
officials, we should be below that number. In case of higher counts, we will ask extra crew to move out 
of the pit area. 
 
We will not allow spectators to enter the pit area. There is no advertising and no intent to create an 
event for spectators. The pit area will be cordoned off with caution tape.  
 
Masks are required when social distancing is not possible. It is CDC recommendation that individuals 
wear masks when interacting with others outside of their family or household. We ask that racers wear 
masks when interacting with members outside their pit crew if they are not able to social distance 
during these interactions. 
 
If racers or crews traveling to our race experience symptoms during travel the group will report their 
symptoms, self quarantine and NOT participate in any activity of the race.  
 
Hand sanitizer will be available at registration, judges stand, and inspection.  
 
People on safety and rescue boats will also wear masks, stand separate, and sanitize common touch 
points such as the steering wheel.  
 
COVID requirements can change quickly due to state and local health departments and/or 
governmental requirements. The rules for the event will change in accordance. TORC will also abide 
by the re-start instructions for amateur sports. https://www.waynecounty.com/covid19/.  For further 
information or questions contact Wayne County Public Health at (734) 727-7400. 
 
 
 
 
 


